REFER TO NO.
U. S. NAVAL TRAINING STATION

NM3/P10-1(6) GREAT LAKES, ILLINOIS 63/vbv

March 30, 1942

Dear "Phog":

Sorry I missed you in Kansas City last
week-end. I saw you at the President Hotel but

before I could get to you, you had disappeared.

Have you anything definite concerning a
date in Kansas City? Missouri wants to play us
the week of January 24-30, preferably the 29th.
Have you the 30th open? I would appreciate hear-
ing from you at your earliest convenience because

I am holding my schedule open until I get the
Kansas=Creat Lakes and the Notre Dame-Great Lakes

sel.

What about your boy, Ralph Miller, concern-
ing service? Would he be interested ?n coming here?
If so, I would be glad to heear from him,

Sincerely,

Sl O N RL,

PAUL D. HINKLE
Athletic Department

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas




